
EMLA-2020-1195-02-001 

Mr. David Cobrain 
Acting Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
Environmental Management Los Alamos Field Office (EM-LA) 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

DEC 2 0 2019 

New Mexico Enviromnent Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

Subject: Annual Transmittal of Estimated Completion Date for All Work Under the 2016 
Compliance Order on Consent 

Dear Mr. Cobrain: 

Pursuant to Section VIII.C, Annual Planning Process, of the 2016 Compliance Order on Consent 
(Consent Order), the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) transmitted the updates to Appendixes A, B, 
and C to the New Mexico Enviromnent Department (NMED) on November 7, 2019 (EMLA-2020-
1102-02-001). In that letter, however, DOE inadvertently omitted the annual update to the estimated 
completion date of all work under the Consent Order. 

Pursuant to Section VIII.C.4. , DOE is reporting that the estimated completion date for all work under 
the Consent Order remains 2036. 

If you have any questions, please contact Arturo Duran at (505) 257-7907 or 
arturo.duran@em.doe.gov. 

Compliance and Permitting Manager 
Enviromnental Management 
Los Alamos Field Office 

EMID-700722



CC (date-stamped letter emailed): 
Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB 
Raymond Martinez, San Ildefonso Pueblo, NM 
Dino Chavarria, Santa Clara Pueblo, NM 
Jacob Pecos, Pueblo of Cochiti, NM 
Clarice Madalena, Pueblo of Jemez, NM 
William Alexander, N3B 
Emily Day, N3B 
Erich Evered, N3B 
Joseph Legare, N3B 
Dana Lindsay, N3B 
Frazer Lockhart, N3B 
Elizabeth Lowes, N3B 
Pamela Maestas, N3B 
Glenn Morgan, N3B 
Bruce Robinson, N3B 
Karen Armijo, NA-LA 
Carol Brown, NA-LA 
Pete Maggiore, NA-LA 
Douglas Hintze, EM-LA 
David Nickless, EM-LA 
Cheryl Rodriguez, EM-LA 
Hai Shen, EM-LA 
n3 brecords@em-la.doe.gov 
Public Reading Room (EPRR) 
PRS Website 
emla.docs@em.doe.gov 

2 




